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@ from the Policy Unit
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Date: November 17, 2015
SUBJECT: Independent Contractor Notice of Noncompliance

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
GEARUP>DCSE Collaboration — Teams>Policy Questions or 602-771-8127
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

The Employer with Independent Contractor Notice of Noncompliance (FCSE0001 F0531 001) has been renamed. The word “business” replaces
‘employer” throughout the document which is now titled Business with Independent Contractor Notice of Noncompliance. Send this notice to a business

that is not honoring an income withholding order (IWO) for an NCP who is an independent contractor. Under Arizona law, A.R.S. 8§ 25-504, the business must
honor the IWO.

DCSS staff are urged to view this information directly on GEARUP and not create a separate personal file. You will find this Policy FYI on GEARUP via this file path:
HOME>Policy Notifications>Policy FYI. Click on the Policy FYI folder to view a list of Policy FYI notices.
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